lay, May 18, 2020 2:21 PM Sent: Men @ec.europa.eu> Subject: Request for meeting with ACEA

I'm reaching out to you to set-up a meeting with

of ACEA.

You will be aware that the European automotive industry and the complete supply chain face an unprecedented challenge in the COVID-19 crisis and we have asked the European Commission to consider a number of requests for some regulatory re-adjustment.

To be clear, we are not asking for any regulatory holiday or to water-down the stringency of any EU regulation. We merely ask for a re-set of some critical regulations so that the time which is being lost now due to the complete supply-chain inactivity and will be needed in addition to re-start activities is recovered at least to some extent in order to be able to do all that needs to be done to ensure our vehicles and engines are fully complaint with EU regulations.

It would therefore be helpful if we could have the opportunity to explain to you and your colleagues what our requests are and to be able to justify them to you.

A web-meeting of around 45 minutes should be sufficient and I'd be pleased to receive from your office some options where we could set this up at your convenience.

Best wishes, keep well,

